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S E R V E R S  A p r i l  1 6 - 2 0 ,  2 0 1 8  
8AM Mass Monday and Friday 

Landon Torres      Josh Steinhaus 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 

Adult Servers 
 

S E R V E R S  A p r i l  2 1  &  2 2 , 2 0 1 8  
4:30PM      Will Busken, Logan Bradley, Mason Goetz 
8:00AM      Adult Server 
9:30AM      Josh & Gabe Pille,  Joe Emmett 
11:30AM    Morgan McBride, Emma Gibbs, Molly 
Espelage 
 
EUCHARISTIC   MINISTERS   April 21 & 22 
4:30PM   Deacon, Abby Kock, Ellie & Liam 
Bohan, Bonnie Hueneman 
8:00AM    Deacon, Larry & Diane Reiring, Pam Braunstein 
9:30AM   Deacon, Tom, Mary & Susan Freudiger, Sydney 
Taylor, Jaclyn Wenhold, Sandy Healey—Wenhold, Annie & 
Kaitlyn Hornsby, Chris Nolan, Kathy Hurley 
11:30AM  Deacon, Ellen Smith, Dennis Smith, Ellen & 
Mary Beth Nolan, Ann & Brian Downey, Jenee Ferguson, 
Becky Gibbs, Patty Hetzer, Ella Klusman  

 
L E C T O R S  A p r i l  2 1  &  2 2  

4:30PM        K. OΩConnor M. Guenther 
8:00AM        M. Kiely  both readings 
9:30AM        T. Freudiger M. Freudiger 
11:30AM      E. Nolan  D. Smith  

R O S A R Y 

Monday thru Friday after the daily Mass. 
Saturdays after the 8 AM Communion Service. 
Mondays 7:00PM Fatima Prayer Group in the Chapel. 
Every evening at 7:30pm for the ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ tǊƻ-[ƛŦŜ ƛƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ ƻŦ 
tǊƻǘŜŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ¦ƴōƻǊƴ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƻǾŜǊǘǳǊƴ ƻŦ wƻŜ Ǿ 
²ŀŘŜΦ  
 

Friday mornings ŀǘ aŀǊȅ!ƴƴ .ŀǾŜǊƳŀƴΩǎ ƘƻƳŜ ŦƻǊ aƻƳǎ ŀƴŘ 
ƎǊŀƴŘƳƻƳǎ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳƴƎ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΦ ²Ŝ ŜȄǘŜƴŘ ŀƴ ƛƴǾƛǘŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ 
ƻǳǊ ƎǊƻǳǇ ŦƻǊ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎǎ ŦǊƻƳ 10AM to 
11:00AMΦ  ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ǎƘƻǿ ȅƻǳ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ǇǊŀȅ ǘƘŜ ǊƻǎŀǊȅΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ 
Ŏŀƭƭ aŀǊȅ!ƴƴ ŀǘ рло-фрот ŦƻǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎΦ  
 

St. Antoninus Prayer chain: To intercede for prayer requests, 
please go to www.saintantoninus.org/prayer-chain , or pick up 
a list in the back of the greeting room on the right side of the 
counter.  Requests for prayers may be left there, or emailed to: 
staprayerchain@gmail.com,  or you may mail requests to St. 
Antoninus Prayer Chain, 1500 Linneman Rd., Cincinnati, OH 
45238.  

MONDAY, APRIL  16 
8:00AM Communion Service  
 
TUESDAY, APRIL  17 
8:00AM MASS Henrietta Becker—Vince & Bev Meyer 
 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 18  
8:00AM MASS Bob Friedmann—Bd. Rem.– Joan  
 
THURSDAY, APRIL  19 
8:00AM MASS  Philip Becker—Vince & Bev Meyer 
 
FRIDAY, APRIL  20 
8:00AM MASS Earl Stalf—Bd. Rem.—Dede, Linda and 
Cherie 
 
SATURDAY, APRIL 21 
8:00AM Communion Service 
4:00PM  Rosary 
4:30PM MASS Jack Hunsche—Bd. Rem.– Donna Vitt 
 
SUNDAY, APRIL  22       Fourth Sunday of Easter  
7:30AM Rosary 
8:00AM MASS    For the People of the Parish  
9:30AM MASS     Deceased members of the Dannemiller 
Family—Sue Calander 
11:30AM MASS  Carolyn Rolfes– Daniel & Carol 
Schnonhoft 
 

MASSES FOR July through December of 2018, (except for 
Christmas Eve and Day) may now  be schedule.  Please call 
Beth at 922-5400 ext. 2 
 

E U C H A R I S T I C  A D O R A T I O N   
In Matthew 26:40, Jesus says to Peter [and to us], 
ά/ƻǳƭŘ ȅƻǳ ƴƻǘΣ ǘƘŜƴΣ ǿŀǘŎƘ ƻƴŜ ƘƻǳǊ ǿƛǘƘ ƳŜΚέ 
Please consider joining your fellow parishioners 
for 30 minutes, or even one hour, at Eucharistic Adoration 
in the Blessed Sacrament Chapel on Fridays from 9:00AM 
until the Adoration ends at 10:00PM. And now on 
Thursdays from 7:00PM until 8:00PM.  

 
C O N F E S S I O N S  

Thursday, April 19, 6:30PM-8:00PM 
Saturday, April 21, 3:00PM-4:00PM 

 
THANK YOU  to Brian Eckstein at Eckstein Roofing 
Company for advertising in our bulletin.  
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO Kerry & Colleen Rowland who 
have won the $200 monthly prize from the St. Antoninus 
Lotto! 

http://www.saintantoninus.org/prayer-chain
mailto:staprayerchain@gmail.com


D E C R E E  O N  C H I L D  P R O T E C T I O N  O F  T H E  
A R C H D I O C E S E  O F  C I N C I N N A T I  

VIRTUS MEETING WILL BE HELD AT ST. ANTONINUS, IN 
THE CHURCH UNDERCROFT on    Monday, April 16th at 
6:30PM. ALL EMPLOYEES AND REGULAR VOLUNTEERS 
ARE REQUIRED TO ATTEND ONE VIRTUS TRAINING 
MEETING. YOU MAY ATTEND HERE OR AT ANY OTHER 
LOCATION WITHIN THE ARCHDIOCESE.  PRE-
REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED AT:  www.virtus.org.  MAKE 
SURE THAT THE άUSERΩS LOCATIONέ YOU CHOOSE 
DURING REGISTRATION IS ST. ANTONINUS – EVEN IF YOU 
ATTEND VIRTUS AT ANOTHER LOCATION. PLEASE BE SURE 
TO WRITE DOWN YOUR VIRTUS USER- ID AND YOUR 
PASSWORD.  YOU WILL NEED TO USE THEM MONTHLY.      
Volunteers (unless you coach high school students) 
are no longer required to get fingerprinted.  Instead, 
volunteers are required to complete an on-line 
background check.    If you wish to pay for the on-
line background check yourself, you can complete it 
as a part of the VIRTUS registration.  If you volunteer 
at St. Antoninus and would like a pre-paid code to 
pay for the background check, contact Deacon Bob 
Schroeder before you register for VIRTUS, or do not 
complete the background check when you register 
for VIRTUS.   Contact Deacon Bob Schroeder at: 
schroeder@saintantoninus.org.   He will send the 
pre-paid, one-time-use, code to you via e-mail.  The 
code will work only for those who have St. Antoninus 
as their primary user location on their  VIRTUS 
account.     If you coach high school students, you 
are also required to complete fingerprinting.  E-mail 
Deacon Bob at the address above, and he will send 
directions to you.  
 

T R A V E L I N G  C H A L I C E    
Now, more than ever, PLEASE consider  
taking the Traveling Chalice into your home 
and pray, either as a family or alone, for 
the intentions of our Holy Church, for 
Vocations, Pope Francis, all Church leaders, our 
country, and for our persecuted brothers and sisters 
around the world.  Call Debbie at 922-2414 to 
schedule the Traveling Chalice. 
 

MOTHERS OF POTENTIAL SAINTS 
(MOPS) meetings start  at 9:15AM and 
conclude at 11AM.  Babysitting is 

available. The meeting dates are  April 25 and May 
23, 2018.   For info, call Heather Flick at 859-803-
0429. 

Sunday April 15th, 2018 

Greetings in the name of our Risen Lord: 

This past Wednesday and Thursday, I was at 
Mt. St. MaryΩs Seminary of the West for 
training and preparation as a Pastoral Intern 
Supervisor for the coming academic year. St. 
Antoninus is a well-respected parish for the 
formation of seminarians who are preparing 
for ordination to the priesthood. I interned 
here as did Father David Endres, Father 
Matthew Robben, and Father Andrew 
Cordonnier.  

Our seminarian will be K. Scott Morgan of 
Immaculate Heart of Mary Parish in Anderson 
Township. This is an exciting opportunity, 
once more, for St. Antoninus to share in the 
formation of a seminarian for the priesthood. 
May the Lord bless our parish in this 
important ministry. To learn more about Scott 
go to: http://www.cincinnativocations.org/
hearing-the-call/meet-our-current-
seminarians/theology-ii/scott-morgan/. 

Yours in Christ: 

Fr. Haft 

M a s s  S c h e d u l e  f o r  S u n d a y ,  
M a y  2 0 t h ,  2 0 1 8 ,  t o  

c e l e b r a t e  t h e  o r d i n a t i o n  o f   
F a t h e r  J a c o b  W i l l i g  

8:00 am      9:30 am  
1:30 pm Father WilligΩs Solemn Mass of Thanksgiving  

Note: there will not be an 11:30 am Mass 

F R .  H A F T  W I L L  B E  O N  R E T R E A T  
Please keep Fr. Haft in your prayers this week as 
he will be on retreat with the Fathers of Mercy in 
Auburn, Kentucky.  

http://www.virtus.org
mailto:schroeder@saintantoninus.org
http://www.cincinnativocations.org/hearing-the-call/meet-our-current-seminarians/theology-ii/scott-morgan/
http://www.cincinnativocations.org/hearing-the-call/meet-our-current-seminarians/theology-ii/scott-morgan/
http://www.cincinnativocations.org/hearing-the-call/meet-our-current-seminarians/theology-ii/scott-morgan/


Reading I:  Acts of the Apostles 3:13-15, 17-19:  The first reading for Mass this weekend finds Peter giving an 

address in the temple.  Peter uses the word άǎŜǊǾŀƴǘέ in talking about Jesus.  Perhaps, Peter was reflecting on 

IsaiahΩs prophecy about the Servant of Yahweh, because Peter identifies Jesus with the Servant of Yahweh.  

Recall that IsaiahΩs prophecy described a suffering servant.  Perhaps, the Jews of that time did not identify Jesus 

as the Messiah, because He was a suffering servant.  The Jewish people of that time in no way thought the 

Messiah would be a suffering servant but rather a strong political leader.  Yet, St. Peter uses terms which the 

Jewish people of that time should have understood to have messianic meaning.  For example, the expression 

άǘƘŜ ǊƛƎƘǘŜƻǳǎ ƻƴŜέ refers to the Messiah in the writings of the prophets. ά¢ƘŜ WŜǿƛǎƘ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀŎǘŜŘ ƛƴ 

ƛƎƴƻǊŀƴŎŜέΣ St. Peter says.  Jesus even said that from the cross: άCŀǘƘŜǊ ŦƻǊƎƛǾŜ ǘƘŜƳΤ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜȅ ƪƴƻǿ ƴƻǘ ǿƘŀǘ 

ǘƘŜȅ ŘƻέΦ  The people did not know that Jesus was the Christ, the Son of God.  They let themselves be influenced 

by their priests who felt threatened by Jesus.  Those who were familiar with Scripture should have recognized 

Him.  But, they didnΩt, and they had Him crucified.  St. Peter encourages them to repent.  One result of sorrow 

for sin is a desire to make up for the damage done.  Thus, St. Peter encourages them to change their lives, and 

turn to God. 

Responsorial Psalm:  Psalm 4:2,4,7-8,9 (7a):  The responsorial psalm for Mass this weekend is a psalm of David 

and is an entreaty to the Lord, acknowledging His protection.  The psalmist is addressing those who put their 

trust in idols instead of God.  The psalmist is encouraging people to honor God and place their trust in Him.  If 

they place their trust in God, they will experience joy, peace, and a sense of security.  Even in times of external 

affliction, God responds by giving a person inner strength and peace.   

Reading II:  1 John 2:1-5a:  Perhaps, the audience to whom the author is writing has come to believe that it is 

okay to sin because of GodΩs mercy, because he tells them not to make a wrong appeal to divine mercy so as to 

justify their continuing to sin.  In verse 3, John mentions άƪƴƻǿƛƴƎ DƻŘέΦ  Knowing God means being united to 

Him by faith and love: by grace.  Knowing God means keeping His commandments and conforming our lives to 

those commandments. 

Gospel:  Luke 24:35-48:  Last week, we heard about Jesus appearing to the apostles and Thomas doubting the 

whole experience until he, himself, had probed JesusΩ wounds.  Then he believed. The Gospel reading for this 

weekend finds two of JesusΩ disciples recounting to His other disciples, that they encountered Jesus as they 

were on the road to Emmaus.  In previous verses of this chapter in LukeΩs Gospel, they had encountered what 

they thought to be a stranger and were telling him about the crucifixion of Jesus.   This άǎǘǊŀƴƎŜǊέ explained 

Scripture to them and shared a meal with them.  They  only realized that the άǎǘǊŀƴƎŜǊέ was Jesus in the 

breaking of the bread.  As they are telling this to the other disciples, the eleven and the other disciples, in turn,  

are recalling how Jesus had appeared to them.  They are sharing their experiences and their amazement. Now,  

suddenly, Jesus is in their midst as they are speaking.  They are terrified, thinking they are seeing a ghost.  Jesus 

asks them why they are troubled and showed them the wounds on His hands and feet.  While they are filled 

with joy, they are not sure of what to think and how to respond.  They are filled with joy at the sight of Jesus, 

but, at the same time, they are incredulous, not believing what they are seeing.  He asks for something to eat 

and is given some fish.  Jesus eats the fish to demonstrate again that He is not a ghost; He is flesh and bone.  He 

opens Scripture to them and opens their minds to Scripture.    Continued on the next page... 

B R E A K I N G  O P E N  T H E  W O R D  w i t h  K a t h y  OΩC o n n o r   
T H I R D  S U N D A Y  O F  E A S T E R  



Continued from the previous page..  In GodΩs plan, Jesus was to suffer, die, and rise, creating a new covenant 

between God and His people.   Now, His disciples are witnesses to these happenings and truth.  The disciples 

can witness to the whole world about JesusΩ life, death, and resurrection, inviting all people into the new 

covenant: calling them to repentance and offering them forgiveness in JesusΩ name. 

 
Reflection: Luke does not describe what the risen Jesus looks like.  The risen Jesus is not a ghost or 

disembodied spirit: He has flesh and bones that can be touched, He can eat food, and He bears the marks of 

crucifixion.  But the risen Jesus can become present and vanish suddenly; His appearance is such that even His 

disciples, who knew Him well before His death, have difficulty recognizing Him.  The risen Jesus is a 

transformed Jesus with a bodily existence that is not subject to the limitations of earthly existence.  The 

disciplesΩ lack of recognition of the risen Lord, perhaps, parallels the failure of the Jewish people of the time to 

recognize the Messiah, when He was in their very midst.  They were not prepared for a suffering Messiah, and 

even the disciples were not prepared for a risen Lord.  Yet their Lord had turned the worst of defeats into a 

definitive victory.  He had conquered injustice, hatred, rejection, and death itself by taking them on to Himself; 

bearing them in His passion; and then dissolving them in His resurrection. If such an unparalleled event had 

failed to elicit joy and amazement on behalf of those who Love Him and place their trust in Him, something 

would have been very wrong, indeed.  How do we react to the risen Lord?  The level of our spiritual joy and 

amazement when we contemplate these same realities can give us some insight into the level of our own love 

and trust in the Lord.  We enthusiastically cheer when our favorite team wins a championship; how 

enthusiastically do our hearts cheer at the Resurrection of our Lord?  After all, His resurrection is the pledge ƻŦ 

ƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ǊŜǎǳǊǊŜŎǝƻƴ.  If a non-believing acquaintance were to challenge you by claiming that JesusΩ 

resurrection was just a hoax, how would you respond? What can we do to live more fully the steady, deep, 

consistent peace that comes from a solid and vibrant friendship with Jesus Christ? 

IN LOVING MEMORY ! special section on the back of 
the bulletin will be available to list the name of your 
deceased loved one.   The cost is $52.00 per name, 
and their name will remain in the bulletin for one 
year. This will help defray the cost of printing our 
bulletin for the entire year. If interested, please cut 
and fill out the slip, put it in an envelope marked 
άBulletinέΣ and put it in the collection basket, OR mail 
it to the parish office: St. Antoninus Church, 1500 
Linneman  Rd.,  45238. 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 
In this SundayΩs Gospel, Jesus explains the 
meaning of the scriptures. Like the disciples, 
when we offer and receive forgiveness, our 

hearts burn, because we encounter the risen Christ 
within us.   Have you considered answering the call 
to άhelp the poor find forgiveness and healing in 
their lifeέ by joining the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul?  Or, use the On-Line Giving, or text to give, at 
952- 8338, fund name stvdpconf. 
 

HOLY SPIRIT PRAYER GROUP 
Over the last few months, we have been praying for 
the needs of our parish.  To wrap up this series of 
prayers, we will pray the Glorious Mysteries of the 
Rosary and the Divine Mercy Chaplet for all of our 
parishioners, that we may all grow in faith, hope and 
charity. Come and join us for this time of prayer.  On 
Tuesday evening in the Chapel at 7:00 PM.  All are 
welcome.   



P A R I S H  C O N T R I B U T I O N S     
Thank you for your continuing support of the parish 
and school. Please remember Saint Antoninus in your 
will. Gifts of stock can also be made to St. Antoninus 
Church.   If you currently work for, or are retired from, 
a company that has a Matching Gift program, you can 
make your contributions to Parish School Support, 
and have those contributions matched by your 
company.  

You may sign up 
at any time for 
OnLine Giving, 
even for a one 
time donation, 
to a particular 

fund.  To start, go to the official Saint Antoninus 
Parish website at www.saintantoninus.org, click 
About Us, then click Giving, click on the Our Sunday 
Visitor button, then click the green Create New 
Account button.   You must set yourself up with your 
information, including your envelope number. Look 
on your envelopes, or call the rectory office, for your 
number.  You then have choices of recurring 
donations or a one time donation.  If you want this 
service but do not have a computer, or if you have 
any questions, please call Beth at the rectory  office at 
922-5400, x 2.  NOTE:  LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎǊŜŘƛǘ ŎŀǊŘ ŎƻƳǇŀƴȅ ƛǎ 
ŎƘŀƴƎƛƴƎΣ ƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀǊŘ ŜȄǇƛǊŜǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǳǇŘŀǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ 
ŀŎŎƻǳƴǘ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ƴŜǿ ŎǊŜŘƛǘ ŎŀǊŘ ƴǳƳōŜǊΣ ǎƻ ȅƻǳǊ 
ƎƛƊ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ƛƴǘŜǊǊǳǇǘŜŘΦ 
 

If you have a problem texting your donation, please 
call OSV at 1-800-348-2886, ext. 2, then ext. 1.  Or, 
call Beth at 922-5400, ext. 2.  
 

T E X T  T O  G I V E  
With 97% of smartphone users texting at least once a 
day, our parish has decided to add the option to give 
via text. You can text an amount to 513-952-8338, 
and your transaction will be processed through the 
Online Giving account associated with the phone 
number above.  
$ amount, single space, then fund name. See 
examples: 
    100 sunday               or            25.75 maintenance 
If you do not include a fund name, the default fund is 
Sunday contributions.  
  These fund names are not case sensitive  
Fund Names              Text to Give Fund Names 
Sunday contributions     sunday 
Maintenance     maintenance 
School Parish Support    schoolparish 
Arleene Vallejos Tuition Assistance  avtap 
School Endowment Fund   endowment 
      St. Antoninus Conference of 
      St. Vincent de Paul Society              stvdpconf 
St. Antoninus School Youth Ministry   youthministry 
 

Collections for the week ending March 25, 2018 
Palm Sunday   $11,348.05 
Easter    $  1,360.00 
Sunday Collections  $  5,001.25 
Maintenance   $       70.00 
School Parish Support  $     155.00 
Donations   $     688.00 
Holy Days & Specials  $     290.00 
 

Collections for the week ending April 1, 2018 
Easter    $17,192.77 
Sunday Collections  $  5,706.25 
Maintenance   $       52.00 
School Parish Support  $     246.00 
Donations   $     320.00 
Holy Days & Specials  $  2,070.82 
 

Collections for the week ending April 8, 2018 
Easter    $  6,690.00 
Sunday Collections  $17,893.60 
Maintenance   $     190.00 
School Parish Support  $     535.00 
Donations   $       88.00 
Holy Days & Specials  $     338.00 

2018 CATHOLIC  MINISTRIES APPEAL (CMA) 

This year, our goal is $49,923.00.  As of 
April 10, we have 159 pledges. These 
families have contributed 58.21% of or 
goal.  For more information, please visit  
CatholicAppeal.info.   Thank you! 
 

You shop. Amazon gives. 
Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of your  
eligible AmazonSmile purchases to the charitable 
organization of your choice. AmazonSmile is the 
same Amazon you know. Same products, same prices, 
same service. Support St. Antoninus by starting your 
shopping at smile.amazon.com.https://
smile.amazon.com/ch/31-0536696  

http://smile.amazon.com/
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/31-0536696
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/31-0536696


If your household has experienced any changes, i.e. 
new babies, adult children who have married, moved 
out of your home, or are thinking about getting 
married, parents now living with you, divorce/
separation etc., please inform the parish office, as we 
would like to update our files and make suggestions 
on sacraments and services that could benefit your 
household.  Please call Beth at 922-5400, ext. 2.   

ADULT SOCIAL GROUP LUNCH AND COMMUNION 
SERVICE will be on Monday, May 14th.  Communion 
Service will start at 12:30PM.  Please pay $12.00 by 
May 9th to the rectory office.   Call Bob Brown at 451-
4842 to RSVP. 

 
Calling all teens! Register now for the  
Steubenville Youth Conference on July 13-
15, 2018, at Franciscan University. This 

conference is a formative faith retreat weekend and a 
chance for teens to encounter Jesus in an engaging 
way. Incoming freshmen through outgoing high 
school seniors are eligible to attend. Contact Youth 
Minister, Lauren Ulmer, at ulmer@saintantoninus.org 
to register! 
 
SAINT ANTONINUS WIDOWS luncheon will be at 
RonΩs Roost, 3853 Race Rd., at 12:30PM on Friday, 
May 18.  Meal is individual choice, individual 
payment.  RSVP before May 15, to Pat Frame at 922-
8801. 
 
The Golden Wedding Anniversary Mass for the 
Archdiocese will be celebrated in Cincinnati and 
Dayton.  The Cincinnati location is St. Peter in Chains 
Cathedral on Saturday, August 4, 2018, at 4:30PM.  
All of your family and friends are welcome to attend.  
No RSVP is necessary. 
 

ARE YOU CELEBRATING A  25, 40, 50,60,70, OR 75 
YEAR WEDDING ANNIVERSARY IN 2018?   

Please request a Congratulatory Certificate from the 
archdiocese by calling 421-3131, or going to the 
official website of the Archdiocese of Cincinnati .  You 
may also request a Papal Blessing certificate from 
Pope Francis.  There is a fee for postage and a 
donation to papal charities.  Your pastor must sign 
and stamp the bƛƘƛƭ hōǎǘŀǘΦ    Also, please notify our 
rectory office at 922-5400, ext. 2, if you have a 
significant wedding anniversary this year.   

The Athletic Club will be hosting the Spring Patio 
Party on Friday May 18th. Grilled food will be 
provided. We ask participants to bring a side to share. 
Bring your coolers, and join for an evening of fun and 
fellowship. 
 
The Athletic Club is looking to fill some key roles for 
the 2018-19 school year. We are currently looking 
for a BoysΩ Basketball Coordinator as well as a Soccer 
Coordinator. If you are interested, please contact 
Deidre Forrester at deidrepforrester@gmail.com, or 
by phone at 235-4883. 
 
Football sign-ups have begun for the 2018 season for 
children in grades K thru 8th grade.  Please go to the 
Blue Sombrero website at http://
sports.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?
tabid=298914 to sign-up.  You do not have to be a 
current student at St. Antoninus to play football, but 
you do have to be a member of the Parish and the 
Athletic Club, and attending PREP religious education 
classes in accordance with the Archdiocese Charter 
on Athletics and Youth.  Any questions can be sent to 
ike_kirch@cinfin.com, or 284-9295. 
 

The 21st Annual St. Antoninus 
Athletic Club Golf Outing will be 
played Friday April 27, 2018, at 
Pebble Creek Golf Club.  It will 
begin with lunch at 11:00 AM, 
shotgun start at 12:00, then 

dinner and awards following golf.  This is one of three 
fundraisers to help support our childrenΩs athletic 
program.  All skill levels are encouraged to attend, as 
this is meant to be a fun day with friends on the 
course.  The cost is $120 per golfer and that includes 
lunch, golf, all side games, dinner, prizes, and every 
golfer will receive a certificate for a FREE ROUND OF 
GOLF AT Pebble Creek G.C.  Please contact Jon 
Schroeder (chicagoschroeder@hotmail.com, 513-703-
6187) to sign up or if you are interested in donating 
prizes, hole sponsorship, or being a corporate 
sponsor.  If you do not have a completed foursome, 
we will find players for you.  Please contact Jon with 
any questions, and come out to enjoy the day! 
 

mailto:deidrepforrester@gmail.com
http://sports.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=298914
http://sports.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=298914
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mailto:chicagoschroeder@hotmail.com


Eight sessions, every other Monday, until May 7, in 
the Fr. Mick Conference Room. Contact Julie Scott at 
922-2500, ext. 2029, for more information. Study 
times at : 1:00pm to 2:30pm  or evening at: 8:00pm 
to 9:30pm. 
 

S T .  A N T O N I N U S  N E T W O R K  O F  C A R E      
A network of volunteers is prepared to 
serve the St. Antoninus Parish Family by 
providing a meal after hospitalization, 
surgery or medical treatments;  
transportation to medical treatments or to 

Mass;  prayer for the intentions on the St. Antoninus 
Prayer Chain;  and A Listening Ear to parishioners 
facing difficulties.  For more information, please 
leave a message on the Network of Care Phone Line 
at 922-5400, ext. 8, and someone will return your 
call.   
 
Ladies Tea Party: Sponsored by Mother Seton K of 
C  Ladies Aux: St. William Undercroft-May 6th, 12:30
-3:30 $10@ includes door prizes, teas & snacks; 
vendors, basket raffles & split the pot available. 
Proceeds to support needy local families at 
Christmas. Please call Cyndi Craycroft, 513-462-9872, 
to reserve seating by 4/27. 

 
N a t u r a l  F a m i l y  P l a n n i n g  

1) Live, Online Sunday, Apr. 15, at 1:00 p.m. Central 
Timezone.   
2) Tues., Apr. 24, at 6:30 p.m., at 
Mother of God Church, 119 W. 6th St., Covington, 
    KY 41011.  For more information, go to  
www.ccli.org, or call 471-2000. 
 
FRIENDS OF ELDER HIGH SCHOOL TRAVEL  
INFORMATION NIGHT, APRIL 26, AT THE 

SCHAEPER CENTER, 7:00PM 
2018: άMystery Tourέ όм day); Maritimes Coastal 
Wonders (Canada); Red Cliffs Adventure (Utah); 
Autumn Along the Ohio (2 days); California New 
YearΩs Eve/Rose Parade. 
2019: Spotlight San Antonio/Fiesta (5 days); Magical 
Rhine & Moselle River Cruise; Elegant Ireland.  
2020: Oberammergau, Germany Passion Play/Alpine 
Explorer.  Reserve your seat! Call Norb Guetle όΨрфύ 
at 451-1227 or nigii@cinci.rr.com.  Travel benefits 
άFriends of Elder Scholarship FundέΦ  
 

Elder High School is pleased to offer an Honors 
Algebra 1 course to gifted mathematics students 
who will be in the 8th grade during the 2018-2019 
academic year.  To apply for the program, please 
submit a completed application by April 13, 2018. For 
more information, visit  www.elderhs.org/
HonorsAlgebra,  or  call 921-3427. 
 
Opportunity to Take High School Courses This 
Summer 
In order to give students more flexibility in 
scheduling classes, Elder will offer two first-time 
credit courses this summer. 
Courses offered are: 
Health: This is an online course open to students 
currently in grades 8-11. Students may work at their 
own pace, provided they submit completed 
assignments by the due dates. Students will meet at 
Elder for approximately one hour on Monday, June 
11, at 7:45am, to meet the teacher and obtain class 
information and the textbook. Students will also 
meet at Elder for approximately one hour on Friday, 
June 29, at 7:45am, to take the final test and return 
the textbook. Students must have access to email 
and a computer to complete this course. Fee for the 
course is $300. 
Physical Education: The Physical Education (PE) 
course is open to students currently in grades 8-11. 
The PE course may require students to make 
arrangements for transportation to off-campus sites, 
and pay a minimal additional fee for a few activities. 
The majority of the activities will take place on 
ElderΩs campus. The course will meet daily from 
7:45am-11:30am, June 11-June 29. Fee for the 
course is $300. 
Students who successfully pass these courses would 
receive high school credit. The acceptance of the 
credit is determined by the individual high school. 
Students interested in taking one of these courses 
should submit a completed registration form and the 
tuition fee to the main office at Elder High School. 
Summer school information, including the 
registration form and course descriptions, may be 
obtained from ElderΩs main office, or online at 
elderhs.org.  If you have any questions regarding 
these courses, please contact Dr. Patrick Tucker (921-
3744, or tuckerpc@elderhs.net). 
 
 

http://www.ccli.org
http://www.elderhs.org/HonorsAlgebra
http://www.elderhs.org/HonorsAlgebra


B e  N o t  A f r a i d  R e t r e a t ,  A p r i l  2 8 - 2 9 t h ,  A n n  A r b o r ,  M i c h i g a n  
The Dominican Sisters of Mary, Mother of the Eucharist, invite all women ages 16-33 to come to Ann Arbor, 
Michigan for our άBe Not Afraid Retreatέ this April 28-29th! Set aside a weekend to free your heart and hear 
His voice, with Mass, Confession, and all-night Eucharistic Adoration. 
vocations@sistersofmary.org, www.sistersofmary.org. 
 

 
T r a n s i t i o n a l  D i a c o n a t e  O r d i n a t i o n ,  A p r i l  2 8  
 Nine men will be ordained by Archbishop Dennis Schnurr at the Cathedral of St. Peter in Chains, 
Cincinnati: 
 Alex Biryomumeisho                    Mark C Bredestege   
 Zachary W. Cecil                           Christian A. Cone-Lombarte   
Ambrose T Dobrozsi                      Andrew J.  Hess 

                       Elias Mwesigye                              Jeffrey M Stegbauer                     Jedidiah Tritie 
Please join in praying for them, as they begin this ministry and final preparation for priesthood. The 
Ordination Mass is at 11 AM and open to all.   

 
S i s t e r s  o f  t h e  P r e c i o u s  B l o o d  Come and See on Friday, April 27 at 5 p.m. — 
Sunday, April 29 at 12 p.m.   The weekend begins with dinner on Friday at 5:00 and  will 

conclude on Sunday, after Liturgy and lunch.  Please register by April 20, 2018. 
 
The Benedictine Sisters will host a Day of Meditation, Mindfulness and Movement on Saturday, April 21, 9 
AM - 4:30 PM, at St. Walburg Monastery, Villa Hills. A variety of techniques for mindfulness, meditation and 
movement will be introduced and integrated. Simple movements for "every-body" will be demonstrated. 
Yoga mats and chairs will be used. $30 fee covers snacks and lunch. Contact Sister Dorothy Schuette,OSB 
at dorothysosb@gmail.com, 859-739- 7520. 
 
A Weekend of DiscoveryΧ A Lifetime of Love!!. YouΩre invited to attend a Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter weekend, where married couples can get away from jobs, kids, chores, and phones—and focus 
only on each other. The upcoming Marriage Encounter weekends are;   April 20-22, Ascension Parish, 
Kettering, OH, June 8-10, Saint Patrick Parish, Taylor Mill, KY and September 21-23, Saint Elizabeth Ann 
Seton Parish,  Lexington, KY.       ***NOTE*** All three above weekends are Non-residential weekends. 
There is no overnight stay for these weekends.  Participants will leave each evening, and return each 
morning.    For more information or to register, contact Andy and Jeanne Folfas at (937) 866-5196 or 800-343-
5621,  or jeannemarie42@hotmail.com, or www.esharing.org. 
 

Archdiocesan Lay Pastoral Ministry Program now interviewing for fall classes.  
Have you ever said, άSomeone should start a Scripture Study group in our parish.έ Or, άSomeone should really 
evangelize in our neighborhood. There are a lot of people who have never heard the Gospel message.έ Or, 
άWe have a lot of elderly, housebound parishioners. Someone should organize a visitation team.έ  Well, you 
are right! Someone should. Maybe that someone is you. The Archdiocesan Lay Pastoral Ministry Program has 
been educating and forming lay men and women, just like you, since 1975 for service to their parishes, 
schools and communities. We offer graduate and non-degreed options, spiritual and ministerial formation and 
the opportunity to grow in faith, knowledge and skills. Evening and Saturday classes, flexible components and 
a great support system allow busy adults to maintain work and family commitments while preparing for new 
opportunities. Classes available in Cincinnati at the main campus in Mt. Washington and Good Shepherd in 
Montgomery. Call 231-1200, or email smcgurgan@athenaeum.edu, for more information or to set up a 
personal interview. ¸ƻǳΣ ǘƻƻΣ Ǝƻ ƛƴǘƻ Ƴȅ ǾƛƴŜȅŀǊŘΦ  
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In this inspiring presentation, popular speaker, Vinny Flynn, explores the 
άhiddenέ truths of the Sacrament of Reconciliation, presenting what to 
many will be a whole new way of approaching Confession, inviting you 
to begin an exciting personal journey to healing and holiness. If you do 
not yet look forward to Confession in the same way you look forward to 
Communion, this will change your life. 
 
Parishioner Comments: 
L ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘ ǘƘƛǎ ǘƻ ŜǾŜǊȅ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴŦŜǎǎƻǊΦ   5ƻƴŀƭŘ /ŀǊŘƛƴŀƭ 
²ǳŜǊƭΣ !ǊŎƘōƛǎƘƻǇ ƻŦ ²ŀǎƘƛƴƎǘƻƴΣ 5/ 
 
5ŜŜǇƭȅ ƛƴǎƛƎƘǜǳƭ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŀƭΦΦΦL ǿŀǊƳƭȅ ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘ ƛǘΣ ƴƻǘ ƻƴƭȅ ǘƻ 
ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊ ǇŜƴƛǘŜƴǘǎΣ ōǳǘ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ǘƻ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻΣ ŦƻǊ ǿƘŀǘŜǾŜǊ ǊŜŀǎƻƴΣ 

ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ōŜŜƴ ǘƻ /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴ ƛƴ ŀ ƭƻƴƎ ǝƳŜτŀƴŘ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǊŜŀǎƻƴǎ ǘƻ ǊŜǘǳǊƴΦ   aƻǎǘ wŜǾΦ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ 9Φ 
[ƻǊƛΣ !ǊŎƘōƛǎƘƻǇ ƻŦ .ŀƭǝƳƻǊŜΦ 
 

 
Why should a person who is not Catholic consider entering into the 
Church? Father Francis Peffley gives five compelling reasons, followed by 
a simple outline of the steps one would take to begin the process of 
becoming Catholic. Fr. Peffley is active with parish young adult ministry, 
retreat work, Catholic apologetics, and evangelization. His hobbies 
include golf, scuba diving, bowling, and juggling fire torches and 
machetes. 
Parishioner Comments: 
Fr. Peffley's message can be an outstanding evangelization tool. 

Tony- Des Plaines, IL 
Fr. Peffley gave me invaluable info in discussing Catholicism with my 
friends and family.     John - Corinth, MS 

 
 

 

 

In a heartfelt and truly practical presentation, former Baptist minister, 
Ken Hensley, reveals effective strategies to help keep our kids within the 
fold of the Catholic Church. Drawing on personal experience and 
centuries of Catholic spiritual wisdom, he shares timeless, real-world 
advice we can readily use. His insights set us on the road to more 
effective and successful parenting. 

Parishioner Comments: 
L ǿƛǎƘ L ƘŀŘ ǘƘƛǎ /5 пл ȅŜŀǊǎ ŀƎƻΗ L ǘƘƛƴƪ ŜǾŜǊȅ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŎƻǇȅΗ    tŀǘǊƛŎƛŀ - 5ǳƴƴŜƭƭƻƴΣ C[ 
 
Lǘ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ƳŜ ǊŜŀƭƛȊŜ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅ L ŀƳ ǎŜŜƴ ōȅ Ƴȅ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΣ 
ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ L ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ŎƘŀƴƎŜΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΗ    5ƛŀƴŀ - !ǳǎǝƴΣ ¢· 


